LH-Licensing - Re: Objection business license in the area

From: Lerxeng Hmoob < lerxenghmoob@yahoo.com>

To: LH-Licensing LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Date: 2/25/2011 4:24 PM

Subject: Re: Objection business license in the area

Yes,

Thanks

Anthony Lee and Vanessa Vang

--- On Fri, 2/25/11, LH-Licensing LH-Licensing < LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us > wrote:

From: LH-Licensing LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Subject: Re: Objection business license in the area To: "Lerxeng Hmoob" <lerxenghmoob@yahoo.com>

Date: Friday, February 25, 2011, 2:03 PM

Is this in reference to the license application for Mounds Park Lounge, 1067 Hudson Road?

>>> Lerxeng Hmoob <lerxenghmoob@yahoo.com> 2/24/2011 4:26 PM >>>
Legislative Hear Officer
310 City Hall
15 West kellogg Blvd
St Paul, MN 55102

Dear Legislative Hear Officer,

I am Anthony Lee who lived in 1042 Wakefield Ave. St Paul, MN 55106. I have received letter about new business license in neighborhood. I am do not agree and not allow the business in these area, because it was increase crime, increase traffic, increase sound, ex. a Liquor bar at Hudson Rd just one block from my home. It was so noise at night time, even 1am-3am still talking and stereo very loud. It was bother me and my wife. Because we couldn't sleep and can't wake up in the morning to go work. It was terrible.

Please consider the business license in the area. We won't accept bar or liquor store near our area.

Thank you very much for your attention.

Sincerely,

Anthony Lee Owner